
  
  
 
 

 

E-Symposium on Building Innovation Ecosystem in Educational 

Institutions  

Day 2 (12th January, 2022) 

 

At the outset of the National Innovation Week which is being jointly celebrated by the Institutions 

Innovation Council, an initiative of Ministry of Education, All India Council of Technical 

Education (AICTE), Ministry of Commerce and Industry (DPIIT) in collaboration with the 

Ministry of Culture, Govt. of India, the Day 2 of the E-Symposium on Building Innovation 

Ecosystem in Educational Institutions continued in the YouTube Channel of MIC-Innovation Cell 

on 12th January, 2022 from 10 AM onwards through the virtual link YouTube Platform   

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLmP9QrmTNPqDME9rXF2ZPgiRggZN1zHwx.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All the members of the Institutional Innovational Council along with many other faculties, staffs 

and students of Dr. Sudhir Chandra Sur Institute of Technology and Sports Complex had also 

participated in the Day 2 of E-Symposium which was streamed live through the YouTbe Channel.   



  
  
 
 

 

The Day 2 of the Symposium started with the Keynote Address by Prof. K VijayRaghavan, PSA, 

Govt. of India. The session then continued with the exclusive Panel Discussions where some really 

thought-provoking topics were discussed by the reputed founders, COO’s and other organizational 

members of the famous start-up’s. It was a great moment for the fifth Panel Discussion, where the 

discussions gave exposure to the practical problems of creating an Entrepreneurial environment in 

the school and college campuses. It was really good to see a student of Class 11, sharing her 

thoughts on Innovations and how to build that Eco-System.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The session was really insightful as our faculties, staffs and students really enjoyed the session. It 

was also really encouraging for all of us to understand the different facets where we still need to 

work on to develop the Innovation Eco-System in our campus. The reporting along with the 

snapshots of the E-Symposium was also shared in our Institutional Facebook page through the 

link: https://www.facebook.com/SurTechCollege/posts/2743163905979788   


